
 

 

If you do not receive an email, 
please speak with the School office 

and we will be happy to help. 

Friday 8th September 2023 

Year 1 Parent Meetings 
Thursday 14th September, 1pm – 6pm 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are delighted to be able to offer you a meeting with your child’s class Teacher on Thursday 14th September (next 
week). 
 
It is very important you book a meeting with your child’s Teacher as it will provide you with an opportunity to ask 
any questions you may have and also share information with them about your child, to help build a good foundation, 
develop relationships and encourage your child’s progress throughout their time in Year 1. 
 
Meetings will take place via video call on School Cloud. School Cloud is very user friendly and proved successful at 
our previous parent's evening. 
 
This year; your child’s class teacher will book the appointment for you. When your appointment has been booked, 
you will receive a confirmation email that will look like this: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss C Fitton 
Admin & Communications Manager 

2. You will need to enter your child’s date of 
birth to log in and then your appointment 
will begin 

1. To start your appointment, YOU MUST 
click this link in the email 

Spring Term 

Monday 20th March 2023 Mrs Mawdsley Class 3A 


